
Dear Friend,

As we go through life, each of us needs a place where we can sense the 
presence and power of God, obtain strength and guidance for the week 
ahead, and receive the encouragement of a caring group of people 
along the way.

The people and pastor of Water of Life have been moved by the love of 
God to strive to provide such a place. In Jesus Christ, we have found the 
joy and purpose in living. In each other, we have found the support of a 
Christian family.

Wherever you are at this point in your life, there is a place for you at 
Water of Life. We look forward to meeting you and to the possibility of 
celebrating life and the love of God together. Our deepest wish is that 
when you visit Water of Life, you will hear about your Savior, Jesus, and 
come to know the grace and love of God more and more.

In Christian love,

Pastor Matt Vogt


